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HILLTOWN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

BUDGET WORKSESSION MEETING 
Wednesday, October 9, 2002 

6:30PM 
A. The 2003 Budget Worksession meeting was called to order by Chairperson John 
S. Bender at 6:40PM. 

Also in attendance were: Kenneth B. Bcrmington, Vice-Chairperson 
Betty P. Snyder, Supervisor 
Gregory J. Lippincott, Township Manager 
Lorraine E. Leslie, Township Treasurer 
Thomas A. Buzby, Director of Public Works 
Kerry L. Trauger, Chief of Police 
Christopher Engelhart, Lieutenant 

A. PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS ONLY: None. 

B. YEAR 2003 PROPOSED BUDGET: Discussion took place concerning the 
Public Works Department, Police Department, and Administration Department po11ions 
of the proposed 2003 Budget, with minor cuts made in these categories. 

C. PUBLIC COMMENT: 
1. Mrs. Marilyn Teed of Mill Road requested a copy of the proposed 2003 

Budget. Mr. Lippincott explained that no formal copies of the proposed 2003 Budget 
would be provided to the public this evening, since the budget is not balanced at present; 
it is merely a working document for the Supervisor's review at this time. 

2. Mr. and Mrs. Jackson Teed of Mill Road suggested that the Township 
consider alternative sources of revenue, such as a municipal golf driving range. 
Discussion took place. 

D. SUPERVISOR'S COMMENTS: Chairperson Bender announced the Board would 
meet in Executive Session following this meeting in order to discuss personnel matters as 
they pertain to the proposed 2003 Budget. 

E. ADJOURNMENT: Motion was made by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by 
Supervisor Snyder and carried unanimously to adjown the 2003 Budget Worksession 
Meeting of October 9, 2002 at 8:47PM. 
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Township Secretary 
(*These: minutes were transcribed from tape recordings taken by Mr. Gregory J. 
Lippincott, Township Manager). 


